
 

 

9th February 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Ripon Grammar School Sweatshirts 

 

Once again, as part of the Prince’s Trust Fundraising Challenge, we are pleased to be able to 

offer Ripon Grammar School sweatshirts to students. We will be using a local company and 

we have negotiated a very favourable price. The cost per school sweatshirt will be £20. 

 

The sweatshirt comes in a choice of colours and sizes (please see order form) and will have 

the Ripon Grammar School logo on the left side of the sweatshirt front, and the student’s 

name on the reverse.  Sample sizes will be available to look at in Mr Walker’s classroom. 

Please note: these sweatshirts are for out of school use only, and are not permitted to be 

worn in school. 

 

Please find attached the order form, which should be completed and returned, with 

payment in a sealed envelope (marked with student’s name, form and the word ‘sweatshirt’ 

written on the front) to Mr Walker, please make cheques payable to Ripon Grammar School. 

The closing date for orders is Friday 23rd February 2018. 

 

Thank you for supporting such a worthwhile charity and if you have any further enquiries 

about this matter please contact Mr Walker or any of the Prince’s Trust team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr R Walker   Natasha Lovel L6E    



 

Ripon Grammar School 

 

2018 Princes Trust Sweatshirt Order Form 
 

First Name 

 

Surname 

Nickname to be printed on back. MAXIMUM 12 CHARACTERS – UPPER CASE ONLY 

(Please leave blank if you would prefer your first name printed) 

 

Size (please tick one) 

XS (Chest: 34")   S (Chest: 36")   

M (Chest: 40")   L (Chest: 44")   

XL (Chest: 48”)  XXL (Chest: 52”)  

Colour (please tick one)  

 

 

 

 

 

Price: £20.00 

Cheques made payable to Ripon Grammar School 

Please hand in money to Natasha Lovel or Mr Walker 

Deadline for orders: 23/02/2018 

Form 


